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The meeting minutes with the students on 27th of February 2017 

 

 

There were the members of MSc Committee and the Professors involved in teaching the course. 

 

 

On 27th of February 2017 at 2.00 p.m., in Sala Scacchi on the first floor, it was held the meeting 

between the members of the Progamme and the students of the first and second year.The items were 

discussed during the meeting: 

1. 1.Comunications; 

2. The points that the students brought up.  

 

Professor Stefano Herzel, Coordinator of the Master of Science, opened the meeting and greeted all 

students including new enrolled students. 

The students were informed about a new agreement for Dual Degree with the University of 

Kozminski 

Professor Herzel 

- has told the students about all of the meetings will be held during the second half of the year, 

including the meeting with the Alumni of the past years, on April 27, 2017; the meeting with several 

members of the finance that will be on the April  28 and   March 29 event Matlab. 

- has Informed students on upcoming Meetings with the Practitioners who works for the Bank of 

Italy, IFAD, Tour Mail. 

-  has Informed the students that due to the new finance procedure there will be changes with regard 

to the tuition fees and the extra fees. 

- has Informed the students that in general the professors are satisfied of the students of the first year, 

has also reported that soon will be presented the optional courses, and has invited the students to 

indicate which course they are interested in. 

Students have expressed their opinions about the programme and about the courses that have been 

taught during the first half of the year. In general, they are satisfied with the course which require 

more attention from the Professors in the completing pre-exams, as they believe they are fundamental 

in order to finish their path in time  

Request about increasing the number of attempts to pass exam during the session, the Professor 

Herzel has explained to the students that greater number of attempt encourages students to finish the 

programme not in time. It is considered necessity to maintain a unique attempt. 
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In addition, students are very interested in the Dual Degree organized for the programme. 

In the end, the students of the second year they gave advice to first year students about better way to 

complete successfully the exams. 

The meeting ends without further remarks. 

 

 

Professor Stefano Herzel 

Coordinator of  Master of Science in Finance and Banking 

 


